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Steam Returns to the  
Walkersville Southern Railroad 
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Steam returns to the Walkersville Southern Railroad on May 20, 21, 27, 28 & 
29 and June 3 & 4 with departures at 11 a.m., 1 p.m. and 3 p.m. For 
information and to buy tickets go to www.wsrr.org 
 
The Gramlings’ Jeddo Coal Company No. 85 will again pull trains down the line 
with passengers riding in open-air cars, coaches or the CRA’s own ex-RF&P 
caboose. See you at the station! 
 
 


